
Back to School Bounce: Thursday 21st September

Annual General Meeting: TBC

Halloween Disco: Friday 20th October

Christmas Market: Friday 1st December

Easter Egg Hunt: Thursday 28th March

Summer Festival:  Friday 5th  July

The OHSA is a registered charity whose aim is to raise money in a fun and
sociable way, to provide the school with extra funding.  We run many
events during the year including after school treat days, discos, a
Christmas Market and Summer Fete.
This money is then spent on equipment and resources to enhance your
child's educational experience and the school's facilities.
The OHSA is made up from a small group of parents, staff and friends of
the school and we always welcome new members and ideas, please come
along to the AGM if you would like to see what we are about or email us at
oldheathschoolassociation@gmail.co.uk for some more information.  

At events we use tokens instead of
cash. These are sold at events and also
online via the school gateway app. 
We would love for you to have your
first ‘Treat’ from one of our Treat Days
on us, so we have included 2 tokens for
you to use.  

Tokens:

A Huge Welcome From The 
Old Heath School Association

What is the OHSA?

Save the Date!

How can I help?
Please come and support our events!  You can find us on Facebook (search Old
Heath School Association) which will keep you up to date with all we have
happening.
Sign up to  Easy Fundraising which is one of the simplest ways to support us
(we receive a donation when you do your shopping with thousands of online
retailers and it costs you nothing!)
Buy a Your School Lottery Ticket!



Click images to take you to sign up pages!

Back to School Bounce: Thursday 21st
September

Annual General Meeting: TBC

Halloween Disco: Friday 20th
October

Christmas Market: Friday 1st
December

Easter Egg Hunt: Thursday 28th March

Summer Festival:  Friday 5th  July

Event Information
Full information and event

details will be released closer to
each event. 

Our aim will be to release posters
for events, that will be located

around the school including the
OHSA notice board, posted to

our Facebook page and also
emailed out via the school where

possible. 

Please note, some events there
will be limited tickets  and when
this number is reached the event
will be removed from the online

payment system. 

Please follow our OHSA
Facebook page for more

information - 'Old Heath School
Association (OHSA)'.

Some of our easiest
ways of raising funds

are our School Lottery
and Easyfundraising!

We would love more
of you to join and raise

more money for the
school! 

Save the Date!

Tokens:
At events we use tokens instead of cash.
These are sold at events and also online
via the school gateway app. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.yourschoollottery.co.uk%2Flottery%2Fschool%2Fold-heath-community-primary-school%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3WudIMDlB7s8A-rMiWhiz0hCHXzYGEpWgrv63o6Nk1_DzlMVBsp-VRSOY&h=AT301tSnlkrS0imRzPYrliVUTH_nzI8qqWGXVBeJbvvMMqucJmL4k-bsAOhmyHqrpyEenrWdPAtEz4pE73opstFsmiNzE0AjtRwyZIf0vfgudPPJQIqJuEwbLovz2fx1Sw&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0jkiXcdwY2d-wGXaQ8blvmuofsXe1L9kWpAcbZ5Ku1XyT_56BTUMVKh7NP9YPsAFbTHKE3AEwqsY-sG8T7SDTBiqHDqtfowXKy3JwYTrELTEiuFowRBRQ7-1EIp9gRMk_PjU53SbX7rOj0KZ8my9TggQ
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ohsa/?invite=CT4FW2%26referral-campaign=c2s%26utm_campaign=admin-trigger%26utm_content=srt


Meet the Team!
Committee:

Co-chair:
Nicola Nethersole 
Mummy to Lucas Y4 &
Mason Y1

Volunteers do not neccesarily have the
time; they have the heart!

To make next year successful, we need more volunteers and
class reps! We are a friendly bunch, we hold meetings at the

pub and you can help as little or as much as you like! 

Class Representatives: 

Co-chair: 
Kerri Fitzgibbon 
Mummy to Archie Y4 &
Bella EY

Year 6: Emilie Askew
Mummy to WIlliam Y6

Treasurer: 
David Rudd
Daddy to Alfie Y3 &
Jack Y6

EYFS: Vacancy!

Year 1: Kimmi Creed
Mummy to Lacey Y1

  & Alex Y5

Year 2: Shelley Pygott
Mummy to Rhylee Y2 & 

Poppy EY

Year 3: Caroline Pearce
Mummy to Sophie Y3

Year 4: Linzi White
Mummy to Tyler Y4

Year 5: Vacancy!

Secretary: 
Vicki McDermid
Mummy to Belle Y5



We need more volunteers!
 If you are interested in joining our volunteer list or have a
question, please email us on:
oldheathschoolassociation@gmail.com or message us via our
Old Heath School Association Facebook page. 

Contact Us

Last Academic Year's
Fundraising Totals

mailto:oldheathschoolassociation@gmail.com

